TELEPHONE: SUPERIOR 1-9600

WERE

CLEVELAND BROADCASTING,
1500 CHESTER AVE., CLEVELAND 14, OHIO

INC.

September 17, 1962

Mr. R. A. Karchevski

119 Hemenway Street
Boston 15, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Karchevski:
Your report is accurate with our log.
Thank you for your interest in Radio Station WERE.

Cordially,
Radio Station WE R E

Harry Denyi
Vice President
Engineering
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